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6th May 2022
Y6 SATS ARRANGEMENTS FOR NEXT WEEK
Dear parents / Carers, 
Here is a quick update on the arrangements for the SATS for Y6 next week.
The children will be spending Monday – Thursday at St Margaret’s because it allows tests to be administered in the hall. 
St Margaret’s year six simply arrive at St Margaret’s as normal; Mr. Steane will already be there to greet them.
All Saints year sixes: If you wish, you may drop them off at St Margaret’s at the usual school starting time, or, alternatively they can arrive as normal at All Saints and then travel by minibus to St Margaret’s. They will also be brought back to All Saints by minibus in time for the end of the school day. 
On arrival at St Margaret’s, the children will have an opportunity to have some breakfast and settle before they do each test. 
I am immensely proud of the work they have put in over the last few months to prepare, especially after such a challenging couple of years.
It is crucial that they get plenty of sleep during the SATs week!
If you have any further questions, please contact me at school.
Kind Regards, 
Mr. Steane
timetable	
Monday:      Spelling test   /   Grammar and Punctuation Test
Tuesday:     Reading and Comprehension Test
Wednesday:  Mathematics Arithmetic    (test  1)    Mathematics Reasoning (Test 2)
Thursday:    Mathematics Reasoning Test  (Test 3)
Friday:   NO MORE SATS!
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